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October 29, 2014 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

(Set for November 19, 2014, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

Re: Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes in Rules in  

WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On March 20, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) filed with the Code Reviser a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) 

to consider possible additions or modifications to certain sections in WAC 480-07, the 

Commission’s procedural rules.   

 

The Commission received written comments on its CR-101 on May 21, 2013, and its 

draft rules for Part I of this chapter, WAC 480-07-010 through 180, on December 20, 

2013, and October 23, 2014.  Comments from interested persons on the CR-101 and draft 

rules are filed with the Commission under this docket. 

 

The Commission has scheduled a stakeholder workshop to review and discuss the 

comments submitted in response to the latest draft rules.  Interested persons are invited to 

attend the stakeholder workshop on Wednesday, November 19, 2014, beginning at 9:30 

a.m., in Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 

Olympia, Washington.   

 

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead, Gregory J. 

Kopta, at (360) 664-1355, or by email at gkopta@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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